
 

Vessel Owners, Agents, Charterers should ensure that the contents of this notice are made known to the masters or 
persons in charge of their vessels or craft. 

 

Port of Garston 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No 006 of 2024 

Dock Ladder Maintenance 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that from Tuesday 27th August to Approximately 6th September; 

essential dock ladder maintenance will take place in all three docks.  

 To facilitate this, we will aim to keep the dock level at approximately 7m outside of any 

high-water period. 

Mariners are advised to contact Garston Docks on VHF channel 20 when entering the 

Garston Channel to seek current information regarding on going works. 

This Notice Self Cancels at 2359 6th September 2024 as sufficiently promulgated, any further 

adjustments will be notified by way of a new Local Notice to Mariners. 

 

Steve Hearn 

Deputy Harbour Master 
ABP North West & Scotland Division 

For the Port of Garston 
 

16th August 2024 


